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Body:

Jeremy:Thank you for the May and Theoharis info.  Everything helps.TomTo:	Tom 

Samoluk/ARRBcc:	From:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBDate:	03/12/97 02:17:07 PMSubject: 	Re: Letters of Support 

From HistoriansTheoharis number:  414-288-7217.  FYI, I spoke with him about three weeks ago about an 

issue involving Hoover's O and C files.  You can tell him that we subsequently looked at the Tolson 

memos.To:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	 From:	Tom Samoluk/ARRB   Date:	03/12/97 01:32:16 

PMSubject:	Letters of Support From HistoriansJeremy:Per Anna's suggestion, I contacted Professor Ernest 

May regarding his writing a letter of support for the Board getting a one-year extension.  I talked with him 

today and I am supplyng some background information for him to write a letter.  Anna also suggested that 

others who had testified on the original legislation be contacted.  In this context, I was wondering if you had a 

telephone number for Athan Theoharis?  Please advise.  Thanks.Tom 
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